EA-SnapLake

From: Tim Byers [byerses@escape.ca}

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2003 2:34 AM

To: Vern Christensen, Executive Director; EA-Snapl.ake
Subject: notice of participation in hearings

Hello Vern & Glenda,

On behalf of Yellowknives Dene First Nation Land & Environment Committee, 1
am sending you this notice is to announce their intention to participate at
the Snap Lake public hearings in March as a Directly Affected Party. I will
also be present, acting as their technical advisor.

Tim Byers
Consultant to the YDFN Land & Environment Committee. =
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